

Community Day Arlington Safe Routes To School Lawrence, MA

What is happening?

A design public hearing is being held for the Community Day Arlington Elementary School Safe Routes To School Project in Lawrence, MA. A sidewalk will be constructed along the drop-off/pick-up area of the school. Curb ramps will be reconstructed with detectable warning panels to be Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) compliant. Sidewalk will be bumped out at some corners to improve sightlines between drivers and pedestrians. The intersection of Arlington Street at Lawrence Street will be upgraded to an All-Way-Stop Control with overhead flashing beacons. Pedestrian signal equipment will be upgraded at Broadway and Arlington Street. The goal of the meeting is to gather and record public feedback to incorporate into the Project's design.

How will this affect you?

Pedestrian facilities on Arlington Street will be safer and more accessible. We anticipate safety will be improved at Arlington Street and Lawrence Street through implementation of the All-Way-Stop Control.

When

Tuesday, June 24, 2025 6:00pm-7:00pm

Attend

www.mass.gov/orgs/highway-division/events







To ensure its meetings are accessible, MassDOT reasonably provides: translation, interpretation, modifications, accommodations, alternative formats, and auxiliary aids and services. To request such services, please contact MassDOT's Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer at 857-368-8580 or MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us. For adequate time to process such request, please make them as early as possible, ideally 10 days prior to the event.

Project inquiries may also be emailed to MassDOTProjectManagement@dot.state.ma.us. Please submit any written statements regarding the proposed undertaking to: Carrie A. Lavallee, P.E., Chief Engineer, MassDOT, 10 Park Plaza, Boston, MA 02116, Attention: PROJECT MANAGEMENT, PROJECT FILE NO. 612002.